
TRAFFIC SAFETY REVIEW & 

SITE SAFETY PLAN 

CLIENT: 
 

Haywood County  

Solid Waste Management 

JMTE SERVICES: 

 Pedestrian Safety       

Review 

 Video Survey 

 Vehicle Speed   

Review 

 Site Safety Plan 

LOCATION: 
 

Waynesville, NC  

J.M. Teague Engineering & Planning performed a traffic safety review of 

a Convenience Center site to determine needed safety improvements.  The 

client had received complaints from citizens regarding the potential safety 

hazards for pedestrians at a newly designed location. The review of the site 

was used to create a Site Safety Plan for use at convenience centers     

throughout Haywood County. The project included a video survey and     

engineering review of vehicle speed, sight distance, and pedestrian safety. 
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